Steven SeEe

From: Daniel Kertzner <danielkertzner@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:14 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H-5515

To Whom it May Concern,

I'm writing to voice my support of H-5515. In this time of anti-democratic measures, advancing voting rights is
critical.

Thank you,

Daniel Kertzner

37 Jewett St. #3
Providence, RI 02908



